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Special Meeting http://www.townofhaymarket.org/
~ Minutes ~ Emily Kyriazi
Tuesday, November 29, 2022 6:00 PM Council Chambers

I Training Session with Attorney Crin

The Planning Commission and Architectural Review Board held a joint training session with Town
Attorney Martin Crim presiding. Those in attendance were Planning Commission Chairman Alexander
Beyene, Vice Chairman Rob Hallet, Commissioner Bob Chrisman and Commissioner Sandy Freeman
from the Planning Commission. Chairman Marchant Schneider, Vice Chairman Ben Barben, Board
Member Suzi Luersen, and Board Member Stacy Curran represented the Architectural Review Board.
Also in attendance were Mayor Ken Luersen and Council Member Joe Pasanello.

The training session focused on acceptable guidelines for applications and examples from Mr. Crim on
decision making. Both Planning Commission and ARB Members asked Mr. Crim several questions on
several situations in the Town of Haymarket that they thought would be relevant to their positions on each
board. The training session lasted approximately one hour with a short question and answer period at the
end.
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Kimberly Henry, Clerk of Council
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